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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:    February 21, 2012 

 
TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

BACKGROUND:    

 

STAFF 

 
Monica Nelson, Polly Ann Kimminau, Fabienna Godlewski, Christy Talmage, Robert Wolfe, Michael Warrick, 
Darlene Mansouri, and Jami Hollins from the District Offices request permission to attend the Association for 
Supervision and Curriculum Development (ASCD) Conference in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, March 22-26, 
2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is $16,746 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff 
development.  One school day will be missed and substitutes are required.    
 
Michelle Barcanic from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to attend the International 
Baccalaureate Counseling Training in Houston, Texas, February 25-28, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel 
is $2,520 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  Two school days will be 
missed and a substitute is not required. 
 
Cymry DeBoucher from Canyon del Oro High School requests permission to attend the International 
Baccalaureate Film Level 1 Training in Kansas City, Missouri, April 13-16, 2012.  Approximate cost of the 
travel is $1,859 and will be paid for by federal funds designated for staff development.  Two school days will be 
missed and a substitute is not required. 
 
Travel was previously approved at the January 7, 2012 Board meeting for Mike Bejarano, Mike Szolowicz, 
Michael Robinette, Don Dickinson, Susan Williams, and Janet Munro from Ironwood Ridge High School to 
attend the 20

th
 Annual Model Schools Conference in Orlando, Florida, June 23-27, 2012.  Approximate cost of 

the travel was $10,985 but has increased and is now $11,656. 
 
 

STUDENTS 

 
Liane Futch and Alysia Ondoua from Ironwood Ridge High School request permission to take 6 students from 
the SMART Team to San Diego, California, April 19-22, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is $1,260 and 
will be paid for by CTE funds.  Two school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 

Travel was previously approved at the November 15, 2011 Board meeting for Dee Fife, Danielle Mulleneaux, 
Mary Foard, Laura Permar, Ben Briggs, John Fife, Roni Dvoskin, Shannon Chandler, and Elizabeth Burnett 
from Cross Middle School to take 84 students from the Science class to Catalina Island Marine Institute in 
Catalina Island, California, February 29-March 4, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel was $29,978 but has 
increased to $30,278.  The dates have changed and are now February 28-March 3, 2012.  Additional 
chaperones include Tim Dooley and Heidi Garrett. 
 
  

 BUDGET 
CODE KEY 

 

140-12-100-2210-515-6360 Title II  Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-12-100-2210-515-6582 Title II  Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 

140-12-100-2210-515-6113 Title II  Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-12-100-2210-510-6360 Title II  Staff development, Wetmore, staff registration 

140-12-100-2210-510-6582 Title II  Staff development, Wetmore, staff travel 
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400-12-270-2190-280-6515 CTE Student support svcs, IRHS, student transportation 

400-12-270-2190-280-6582 CTE Student support svcs, IRHS, staff travel 

400-12-270-2190-280-6113 CTE Student support svcs, IRHS, substitute 

 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                                
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Patrick Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                    Date:   February 14, 2012 

 

      ______________________________________ 
                                                                                         Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


